BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION

MEETING 2023

THE ANNUAL ELECTION FOR BOARD OF DIRECTOR POSITIONS WILL BE HELD ON APRIL 1, 2023. THERE WILL BE THREE (3) POSITIONS UP FOR ELECTION.

ANY G-M WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION MEMBER INTERESTED IN RUNNING FOR A POSITION MUST PICK UP AN APPLICATION PACKET CONTAINING AN APPLICATION FORM AND PETITION AT THE G-M WATER SUPPLY OFFICE OR PRINT THE APPLICATION FORM AND PETITION FROM OUR WEBSITE AT gmwatersupply.com. The Petition Must be signed by G-M water supply members. The Packet Must be received in the G-M water office by March 15, 2023 in order to have your name on the election ballot.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE AT 409-787-2755.

G-M WATER SUPPLY